
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Return to School Plans and Welcome Back Video 

 
In preparation for a safe and welcoming return to school, all Good Spirit School Division 
schools have created a Return to School plan and a Welcome Back to School video. 
Please visit your school’s website for more details. 
 
School staff are excited to have their students return during the week of September 8th.  
 
The Board of Education and Senior Administration would like to thank all staff for having 
safety and caring at the forefront! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: 

Quintin Robertson 
Director/CEO, Good Spirit School Division 

 
 
The Good Spirit School Division provides education opportunities to approximately 6,000 
students operating 27 schools in 15 communities throughout East Central Saskatchewan. Caring 
for children in a supportive environment is as important as offering excellence in educational 
programming. Our public schools value belonging, respect, responsibility, learning, nurturing, and 
perseverance by ensuring “Students Come First”.  Visit us at www.gssd.ca; contact 306-786-5500 
or 1-866-390-0773. 
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